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June 29, 2011

Mr. Tom Bird, NextEra Energy Canada, ULC
5500 North Service Road, Suite 502, Burlington, ON L7L 6W6

RE: Modifications to Summerhaven Wind Energy Centre project location

Dear Mr. Bird,

The Ministry of Natural Resources (MNR) has received the document dated June 13,
2011 which describes modifications to the Summerhaven Wind Energy Centre project
location made subsequent to MNR's letter confirming the Natural Heritage Assessment
in respect of the project.

Upon review of the modifications, MNR is satisfied that the Natural Heritage Assessment
requirements of Ontario Regulation 359/09 have been met. Please add this letter as an
addendum to the confirmation letter issued May 30, 2011 for the Summerhaven Wind
Energy project.

If you wish to discuss, please contact me at jim.beal@ontario.ca or 705-755-3203.

Sincerely,

Jim Beal
Renewable Energy Provincial Field Program Coordinator
Regional Operations Division, Ministry of Natural Resources

cc. Mitch Wilson, District Manager, MNR Aylmer District
cc. Heather Riddell, Planning Ecologist, MNR Aylmer District
cc. Narren Santos, Environmental Assessment and Approvals Branch, MOE
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